
19th June 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 4 
 

Dear Parents 

 

End of Year Trip to Lost City Adventure Golf and Cosmo – Wednesday 10th July 

I am pleased to confirm that I have arranged an end of year trip to Lost City Adventure Golf and Cosmo on 

Wednesday 10th July 2019 for pupils in Year 4. This trip will be a fun and rewarding day for pupils after all of 

their hard work this year. 

We will leave Hollygirt at around 10.45am and walk down to the Corner House to start our golf game at 11.15am. 

After a round of golf we will then walk to Cosmo on Mansfield Road for an all you can eat world buffet. We will 

then walk back to school returning by approximately 3.30pm. Children should be in their school uniform including 

blazer.  

The cost of this trip is £15 and you can pay by cash, cheque or BACS. Cheques should be made payable to 

Hollygirt School. If paying via BACS, please title your payment SURNAME/LOSTCITY. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss M Purchase 

Year 4 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________  Form: _______________ 

 

I give consent for my child to partake in the trip to Lost City Adventure Golf and Cosmo on Wednesday 10th July 

2019. I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is 

some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  

 
My child is medically fit to undertake this visit.  
 
Please tick one option below: 
 
□ I enclose £15 cash  □ I will pay by BACS      □ I enclose a cheque for £15 
 
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form, you are agreeing to the cost 
even if your child does not take part in the visit. 
 
Signed: _________________________________________   Date: _______________ 

 
Please return to Miss Purchase by Monday 21st June 2019 


